
2022 Limestone Marching Rockets 

Uniform Fittings 

www. L i m e s t o n e B a n d s . com 

Uniform fittings for the Marching Band will be held at the following times. (Color Guard 

measurements will take place before the end of school. Fittings will take place closer to the start of the 

competitions.) 

 

Saturday, July 30  1:00 – 3:00 Seniors 

  3:00 – 5:00 Juniors 

    

 

Sunday, July 31  1:00 – 3:00  

 3:00 – 5:00 

Sophomores  

Freshmen 

 

To help us fit your uniform properly, it is vital that you wear a t-shirt, tight-fitting shorts, and black 

calf-length socks to the fitting. This is what Marching Band members will be wearing under their 

uniform during the regular season as well.  (Long pants, cargo shorts, denim shorts, or other bulky shorts 

will show through your uniform and feel uncomfortable.)   

 

If you have long hair, it needs to be pulled up to fit under your hat. (This applies to girls and boys.)  

Just like during competitions and performances, it is best if you come to the fitting with your hair up 

already.  If you need help with this, the Band Moms will be glad to show you what needs to be done. 

 

Questions?  If you have any questions, or if you will be unable to make it during your assigned time, 

please contact Danielle Harris (309-338-6698) or Jill Jenke (309-573-7116) or by email at 

Uniforms@LimestoneBands.com as far in advance as you can. 
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